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October 15th, 2020 
Happy Thursday Stober Families, 
  
I hope that everyone enjoys a wonderful Fall Break this weekend! I want to thank everyone who 
attended parent-teacher conferences this past week. Also, I want to extend my gratitude, on 
behalf of the entire staff, for the wonderful dinners that were provided for us during conferences. 
Thank you to Sarah Snow for coordinating and to all of you who contributed, your generosity is 
so deeply appreciated.  
 
For In-Person Families 
 
Picture Retakes 
Picture retakes are taking place on Wednesday, October 28th. Please contact Kandi in the 
office with any questions. 
 
For Remote Families: 

Remote Student Picture Day 

Just a reminder that our picture day for Remote Learners is on Wednesday, October 28th. 
Below is the link to sign up for a time, along with the order form to pre order. Our goal is to have 
both Remote and In-Person Learners in the yearbook, however, picture day is not required. We 
are working on other options for families that do not wish to have their students pictures taken. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508044eadad2da6ff2-remote 

30050201 Stober 10-28.pdf  

For All Families: 

 
Stober Pumpkin Patch 
 
On Saturday, October 24th from 10am-4pm we will be having a Pumpkin Patch sale on the 
Stober grounds. Social distancing practices will be required including masks, one family per 
designated “picking” area and six foot distancing at the pay location.  
 
One week before Halloween is the perfect time to buy your pumpkins for carving but not so 
early that our neighborhood squirrels help themselves to a snack!! More information to come! 
 
Thank you Stober PTA and Crystal Heter for organizing!  
 
Halloween 
 
October 30th will be our school Halloween celebration. Both in-person and remote students will 
be able to wear costumes for the school day. Staff is currently working on additional plans for 
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both in-person and remote classrooms to celebrate. Unfortunately, families will not be able to 
join us for Halloween in-person this year. More details about our student celebrations will be 
coming next week.  
 
I hope everyone enjoys a wonderful Fall Break!  
 
Anne 
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